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C urriculum Evening  

- Wednesday 5th June  

Thank you to everyone who has signed up for 

this event ñwe would love to see all pupils 

involved.  If you have not yet signed up on 

ParentPay, please do so as soon as possible.  

Please take your child to their classroom at 

5.30pm and then come to the hall for an 

introductory talk. From then on, we would love 

you to visit all of the classrooms. You will have 

the opportunity to experience learning across 

the curriculum led by the children.  

F OSS: Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who has 

supported FOSS events this half term 

including Film Night and the Fatherõs Day 

Coasters.  

K ingswood Residential  

Class Curie had a brilliant time at 

Kingswood. There are more photos 

available in the 

gallery section of the 

school app.  

 

 

Thanks to Mr 

Pritchard, Miss 

Dempster and Mrs 

Dempsey for going 

with them.  

F it 4 Funds Day  

The children will 

take part in a 

Fit4funds day on 

Friday 7th June.  

Last year we raised 

an amazing £3,000 which was spent on ICT 

resources and whole -school wellbeing. We 

hope this yearõs event will be even bigger and 

better and the money raised will support 

improvements to the library and ICT provision in 

school.  

Your child will be bringing home more 

information, including a sponsor form.  

Further details about the activities will be sent 

nearer the time but the events of the day will 

include a ôWater Runõ (similar to a colour run 

but with water rather than paint), so please 

send in a towel and a change of clothes.  

I nset Day  

On Monday 3rd June there is a staff Inset 

day. School re -opens on Tuesday 4th 

June for the final half term of this academic 

year.  
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C reative Week  

(Week commencing 17th June)  

We have a bumper week planned! Our 

theme is about developing leadership 

and resilience. Activities so far include a 

climbing wall, caving and ballet. We will 

be in touch before the week to request 

that the children have appropriate 

clothing as we will proceed whatever the 

weather. We request a donation of at 

least £5 to go towards the costs of the 

week, which can be made via 

ParentPay. Thank you.  

Y ear 5  Music Festival  

Tickets for the Year 5 Music 

Festival, which takes place 

on Monday 24th June, are now 

available to buy on the 

Huddersfield Town Hall website at:  

https://tickets.kirklees.gov.uk/en -GB/

shows/kirklees%20primary%20music%

20festival%202019/events ) 

Please make sure you purchase tickets for 

the correct date as the Kirklees Music 

Festival is the same week.  

M ayorõs Visit 

 

Year 3 children 

had a very special 

visitor on 

Wednesday 15th 

May when the 

Mayor of Kirklees 

came to share the 

Mayoral journey with them. This develops 

understanding of democracy and law.  

The children had a great time and the 

Mayor commented on how incredibly well 

behaved all the children were.  

S un Cream  

Please remember sun 

cream should be applied 

before school. Please do not 

send bottles of sun cream in 

with children. School staff cannot apply sun 

cream to children during the school day.  

Please also remember to send in sun hats 

and water bottles.  

Thank you for your co -operation.  

S chool  Snacks  

Children should only 

bring healthy snacks into 

school such as fruit or 

vegetables. Please 

remember we are a 

healthy school and children should not be 

bringing in crisps, chocolate or cereal bars. 

Some foods are really not healthy even if 

they appear to be so.  

A rtist Visit 

Class Kahlo 

have been 

working with a 

professional artist, 

Chloe Williams, 

creating bird 

capes and masks.  
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C lass Rowling ñEgyptian Workshop  

We really enjoyed learning about the 

pyramids and how there were lots of treasures 

hidden inside them . We also learnt about 

Tutankhamun. We had fun doing lots of art and 

enjoyed painting statues and making swords.  

Evie W and Kai even got to dress up!  

By Tom & Heather  

Care, fairness and respecté No barriers to learningé Celebration and joy 

S porting Events  

Well done to all the children who have taken part in recent sporting events including 

the netball tournament, the tag rugby competition, the reception fun run and cycling 

events. Thank you to parents for supporting these events by transporting and cheering 

on the children.  

 

Congratulations toé.. 

Imogen in Class Johnson who came first in the KS1 girls 

cycling race and Daniel in Class Hepburn who came third in 

the boys Fun Run  

B alanceability  

Reception children have had 

great fun working with 

Balancability, developing their 

bike riding skills.  


